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  Letter dated 11 March 2010 from the Secretary-General to the 
President of the Security Council 
 
 

 As you are aware, the current mandate of the United Nations Mission in the 
Central African Republic and Chad (MINURCAT) is due to expire on 15 March 
2010. Given the ongoing discussions on the future of the Mission and following 
consultation with the Government of Chad, I wish to recommend to the Security 
Council that consideration be given to authorizing a two-month technical rollover of 
the mandate of MINURCAT. 

 I should be grateful if you would bring the present letter to the attention of the 
members of the Security Council. 
 
 

(Signed) BAN Ki-moon 

 


